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Lamond House  

News 
 Term 1 - 2025 

HOUSEMASTER’S REPORT 
This past term has been nothing short of eventful and exciting for Lamond House at Maritzburg College. 

From interhouse competitions to sports and cultural activities, our House has been abuzz with energy, 

enthusiasm, and determination to excel – and excel we did! 

Throughout the term, our boys participated in every interhouse event with vigor, showcasing 

teamwork, talent, and a relentless competitive spirit. Our efforts paid off as Lamond House consistently 

finished in the top three across all events, proving that dedication and hard work are part of who we 

are. 

A special highlight of the term was the Grade 11 Leadership Camp, where our future leaders were 

challenged to develop their leadership skills through teamwork, problem-solving, and personal growth. 

Building future leaders is central to our ethos at Lamond House, and the camp was a resounding success 

in preparing these young men for the leadership roles that lie ahead. 

Another proud moment for us was maintaining our reputation as champions. After winning the 

prestigious Foder Cup last year, we worked tirelessly this term to uphold our standards, and we are 

delighted to have finished in first place once again – a testament to the commitment and unity of 

everyone in Lamond House. 

We are immensely grateful to our parents for their unwavering support throughout the term, not only 

during interhouse events but also during our community outreach efforts, such as the Easter Egg Drive. 

Your involvement and encouragement mean the world to us. 

We also want to take a moment to express our deep appreciation for our incredible mentors, who have 

guided and supported the boys with dedication and care. At the same time, our thoughts and prayers 

are with our House Master, Mrs. Moula, as she continues her recovery. We wish her a speedy and full 

return to health. 

As we conclude this busy and rewarding term, we extend warm wishes to all our boys, staff, and 

parents. May you enjoy a restful break filled with love, joy, and quality time with family and friends. We 

look forward to returning refreshed and ready to make the next term even more successful. 

Lamond House – strong, united, and always striving for excellence! 

 

“In learning you will teach, and in teaching you will learn.” – Phil Collins 
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FROM THE BOYS 
Term 1 2025 

This term 

our boys 

took part in 

various 

activities & 

showed 

true 

Lamond 

Spirit  
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